
Vendor Registration Form 

 

 
April 25-26, 2014  

 

Our Lady of Peace Church & Shrine 
 2800 Mission College Blvd, Santa Clara, CA  95054 

(408) 980-9825      Fax: (408) 988-2248 
 

For conference program and complete details, please visit us at: www.olop-shrine.org/giftshop.html 
For Online Registration, please visit our website (Live on February 10th): www.olopgiftshop.com 
 
Organization/Business Name: __________________________________________________________ 
Complete Address: ___________________________________________________________________   
Contact Name: ______________________________________________________________________ 
Phone:__________________ Email Address: ______________________________________________ 
Website: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
Exhibitor Names (for name tags): _______________________________________________________  
 
Exhibitor Space & Table (table size is 3’x6’)  
Registration Before 3/15/2014:      Number of Tables _____   x  $50               $ _____ 
Registration Before 4/10/2014:      Number of Tables _____   x  $60               $ _____ 
 

Vendor Hall opens Friday at 1:00 p.m – 9:30 p.m. & Saturday 8:30 a.m - 6:00 p.m.         
 

Advertising 
If you are unable to attend but would like to send literature to be included in conference 
tote-bags, there is a $25.00 fee. Please complete form and send with payment.                $ _____ 
(Please submit 250 copies by April 10th) 
 

On-site Saturday Lunch Special: Please consult our website (www.olopgiftshop.com) for food selection 
 

By check: make payable to Our Lady of Peace Gift Shop.               TOTAL     $ ________ 
 

Online Payment By Credit Card: Available at our new website (www.olopgiftshop.com) beginning February 15th     
 
Questions? Email: OLOPHomeschoolingConference@gmail.com 

  Or call Deborah Pecoraro at (408) 980-9825. 
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